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To the faculty jury; 

 I've learned more than I can fully express during my three years at the University of
Indianapolis. From the moment I arrived on campus in 2021, I worked to put my best foot
forward through determination, dedication, and humility.

In my tenure as a Greyhound, I never slowed down. My first semester on campus, I was offered a
position to commentate every home women’s basketball game for UIndy TV.  I’ve spent the last
two years on WICR’s Student Management team as the Digital Media Manager and currently as
the station’s Operations Manager. I’ve traversed the Midwest broadcasting both football and
basketball. Most notably, I’ve accumulated over $15,000 in broadcasting scholarships, some of
which I travelled to Las Vegas to accept.

All in all, this chapter of my life has brought many ups and downs, and today I present to you
the best of my collegiate career. In the Senior Project tab, you’ll find all the necessary assets of
my project portfolio, which is comprised of my best work. Should you explore other pages of my
website, many of my other skills will be presented to you.  I welcome any and all feedback you
have.
  
Thank you for your guidance and contribution to my educational and professional
development.

With my sincerest gratitude,

I

Madeline Fisher (812)-946-0003

fishermf@uindy.edu

Madeline Fisher


